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DOCKET NO. W1005711

DOCKETEDUSNRC

Secretary, U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Washington. D.C. 20555-0001

Attn: Rulemaking and Adjudication Staff

February 20, 2008 (3:20pm)

OFFICE OF SECRETARY
RULEMAKINGS AND

ADJUDICATIONS STAFF /

D37Gentlemen:

I would like to submit the following letter regarding RADIOACTIVE WASTE FROM ITALY coming to Utah
for storage.

As per the article in our local paper the Salt Lake Tribune that waste from Italy was coming into UTAH for
storage ...I am against this waste from Italy coming into our State and with the amount of waste being sent into
Utah from places, W4WiAW NOT BE LOOKEfL.IRW4 HEiRA .
REPOSITORY, OF 'tqE WOLR ........

So my statement..NO RADIOACTIVE WASTE FROM ITALY

William F. Delvie
3800 So 2780 East

Salt Lake City, Utah 84109

about:b1an~ 2/6/2008


